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Year 4 Visit to Conkers - Friday 8th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

As part of our Maths and Science for the summer terms we will be visiting Conkers, 
Swadlincote. During the visit, the children will have opportunity to explore the zones within the 
Conkers park and will also participate in a workshop based on Maths in the outdoor 
environment. They will also take part in a barefoot walk which focuses on mental wellbeing 
and experiencing the natural world in a different way. 

 

The children will leave school at 9.15a.m and will arrive back by 3:15pm on Friday 8th July 
2022. 

 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £13.60 to cover the cost of admission, the 
workshop and transport. Contributions are voluntary, but we must point out that without 
sufficient support such visits cannot take place. Please make your voluntary contribution 
through Sco Pay by Friday 24th June 2022. Childcare vouchers can not be used, these are 
to be used for wrap around care provision only. 

 

Children will need to bring a packed lunch for the day carried in a backpack or similar. They 
will also need to bring a small towel to dry their feet after the barefoot walk. If your child has 
free school meals, and you require a packed lunch from school for this day, please see Mrs 
Smith at the main office to book this no later than Friday 24th June 2022. 

Children will need to wear their school uniform with suitable shoes for walking. They will also 
need a waterproof coat in case of bad weather. 

If your child requires a travel pill for the return journey, please ensure this is brought into 
school on the morning of our visit in a clearly named envelope. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs Beardwood and Mr Taylor 
Year 4 Classteachers 
  


